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Bert Ambrose Elementary School

(PRN, School District #60)

9616 115th Ave
Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 2Y1

Telephone (250) 785-2321   Fax (250) 785-2368

www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca

The Week Ahead:  June 11-15, 2018
*Ms. Kayla Heselwood will be joining our school community for the remainder of the year as part of a “Field Experience Placement” – a partnership between SFU and SD #60. Ms. Heselwood has a background in Arts Education and will be working with Miss Brekkas as well as classroom teachers.  

*Miss Theresa Martins will be joining our school community for a two-week practicum as part of her Office Administration Program at NLC.  Miss Martine will be working closely with Mrs. Selin in the office.  
Monday, June 11, 2018
- AM - Mrs. Lavoie’s class fieldtrip to Save-On Foods and the Food Bank to give back to our community.  
- 3:00-4:00 pm – Intermediate Talent Show try-outs in the gym. 
Tuesday, June 12, 2018
 - 6:30 pm – PAC Meeting – please join us in the library for the last PAC meeting of the school year! 
Wednesday, June 13, 2018
-9:00 am – Kindergarten classes going on Community Field trip.  
- Subway Hot Lunch – Thanks to our PAC Hot Lunch Ladies. Please note that this is the last hot lunch of the school year!
Thursday, June 14, 2018
- FSJ Public Library visit to classrooms to introduce students to this year’s Summer Reading Program.
- 12:00 – 2:00 pm – Miss Symynuk’s class field trip to the Eco-Depot

Friday, June 15, 2018
- AM – Primary Fun Day (Grades K – 2 plus the 2/3 class)
- PAC Booster Juice Day
*Please continue to check the Calendar at www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca for information related to school/classroom events and activities.  

